
Community Projects


It has been another lively year for community projects. A season of 
wrangling weeds at the Ronald McDonald House. Special thanks to the 
crew of ladies that constantly come to help every other Tuesday.  We 
are still hoping to add in some native Trees and extra plants at this 
location!

Thank you to Mara Grant, Nancy Reese , Pam Biddle, Kate Hackett for  
making the entrance at RMCD Look Cheery. 

AND….

As my grandmother used to say.”Many Hands make light work”…. so  
we would love any extra hands that are willing to help.


The Kentmere bedside arrangements during the December Holidays 
were a great success with almost full participation this year. Thanks 
ALL so very much.

We will continue to hand out recycled and up-cycled containers to 
help implement this perfect turn out for Kentmere.


Thanks to the organization of Katharine Maroney Community Projects 
participated in creating The Wreaths for Hospice.  Thank you Mara 
and Katharine each for making them.


The garden club took on a new project last July at the Marian Coffin 
Garden is at Gibraltar. An enthusiastic group of volunteers met there 
through November to weed, prune and maintain the garden. We 
restarted this effort in March, and will meet every other week through 
the fall. We hope to also be involved in decisions, regarding 
conservation of the sculptures and architectural elements in the 
garden and restoring the beds to their original design. 


Hope to see you in the Gardens this summer. The Calendar and times 
are on the GCW Calendar.


Respectfully Submitted 

Anna Biggs



